26 March 201¢

Tania Skelli-Yacz
Regeneration and Planning Development Management
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall

Judd Street

London WC1H END

Dear Tania

RE: INQUIRY FOR APPEAL REF: 2013/3487/P + 2013/3754/C

Thank you for your notification of the appeal taking place on 13 May 2014 in relation to 142-150
Arfington Road. As we rent office premises al the rear of the 2% Floor of 125-133 Camden High
Street we are very likely to be affected by any building work carried out and so have an interest
in any decisions made at the appeal.

We did not have any opportunity prior to your letter dated 18 March 2014 in which to pass on
our comments atout the proposed work, and | understand now is too late to do S0

| cannot attend the appeal in person to give our comments but would like to request a copy of
the decision to be provided to us in writing once the appeal is concluded

| would appreciate it if you could please forward any information you're happy to supply
regarding this case so | can inform our managing directors accordingly and make any
arrangements necessary to prevent these works from affecting our daily operations




